
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you had a wonderful Easter break filled with joy and relaxation. As 

we step into Term 5, it's hard to believe how quickly this academic year is passing by. With 

the days getting longer and hopefully warmer and sunnier, we're embracing the new energy 

and opportunities this term brings. 

First and foremost, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for your ongoing support in your 

child's education journey. Your dedication and involvement make a significant difference, 

and together, we continue to foster a nurturing and stimulating learning environment for 

our Year 6 children. 

This term holds special significance for our Year 6 children as they gear up for the statutory 

testing in May. We are incredibly proud of their dedication and hard work leading up to this 

point. Throughout the year, they have demonstrated resilience, determination, and a real 

commitment to their learning. 

As we approach the SATs, we want to reassure both children and parents that while these 

tests are important, they are just one measure of their achievements. Our focus remains on 

providing a well-rounded education that nurtures not only academic excellence but also 

personal development, creativity, and critical thinking skills.  

In the weeks leading up to the assessments, our dedicated year 6 team will continue to 

provide targeted support and guidance to ensure that each child feels confident and well-

prepared. We encourage open communication between home and school, so please don't 

hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. Together, we can support our 

children every step of the way. 

Beyond the SATs, the Summer term promises to be filled with exciting learning 

opportunities, memorable experiences, and moments of growth for the children. There's so 

much to look forward to as we continue to journey together through this academic year. 

General Reminders:  

• PE sessions will take place on Thursdays. Please ensure your child brings their PE kit 

to school, with all items clearly labelled. Remember, all jewellery must be removed 

for safety reasons. 

• Please ensure your child brings a water bottle to school every day, with their name 

clearly written on it, to keep them hydrated and ready for learning. 

The year 6 team look forward to making the last year of Primary an amazing one, filled with 

precious memories and lots of fun. 

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support and partnership.  

Warm regards, 

The Year 6 team 


